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Comments: The proposed massive logging project planned along the North Fork of the Nooksack River in the Mt.

Baker-Snoqualmie National Forest must not proceed without an EIS. The scale of the proposed cut absolutely

mandates this commonplace degree of oversite. In this era of growing concern about the effects of climate

change, deforestation on this scale in this recovering forest is clearly ill-advised, prioritizing short-term profit over

the long-term health and quality of life for our species.


